Dear resident,

Would you like to lower your electric bill? We can help you with that by giving advice and handing out free energy saving products. This letter will explain how to get these products. It does not require any effort: we will set this up at your place for you.

Free energy saving products at your home

The upcoming weeks, our energy consultants will drive around your neighborhood. This so they can pay a visit at your place to talk to you about how to save energy. But also to help you with executing the first step. This means they will help you by setting-up energy saving products at your place. All of this does not require taking any action from your part: This is a proactive initiative taken by the energy consultants in order to unburden households. When doubting whether the consultant is legit, feel free to ask them. They can and should be able to identify themselves.

What does a visit from the energy consultant entail?

While visiting, the energy consultant will roughly need 15 minutes of your time, no strings attached. By executing a quick so-called "home scan" they are able to gain insights in the measures that should be taken for your home in order to lower the electric bill. These measures are first and foremost about implementing free energy saving products at your place. Together with the consultant you will pick these free products. After doing this, you and the energy consultant will make a follow-up appointment. During this appointment, they will mount all the products at your place. In return, you will immediately safe both energy and costs.

The municipality of Drimmelen offers all of this help for free, including the energy saving products and setting up these products.

Saving energy and costs together

Maybe you have already taken some measures yourself. Or maybe you just simply do not know where to start. If this latter situation is applicable to your situation, we would like to sit down with you. Together, we can take a look at all the options possible to save energy and, in turn, costs. Is your home not insulated properly? No problem, we can help looking for solutions. We would like to inform you about this during our visitation.

Finally

Please let us know if you have any questions or remarks. We are here to help.

For this, you can contact miss Van der Ven. You can do this by sending an email to energiebespaarteam@drimmelen.nl or by calling the following number: 140162. You can reach her on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.

Would you rather not have an energy consultant paying a visit at your place? Let us know by emailing us at the following address: energiebespaarteam@drimmlen.nl.

With kind regards,

Jürgen Vissers

Alderman energy transition